
St Mark’s Primary School - After School Clubs

Hi all,

Thankyou for signing your child up to one of our sports after school clubs at St Mark’s Primary
School and we hope they are enjoying the clubs so far.

This letter is just to update you on the payment methods that we are looking to introduce for
the following half term which commences on Monday 1st November 2021.

From next half term we will be taking payments in half term blocks so prior to resuming the
clubs you will receive a text/email letting you know what payment is due.

The next half term block is 8 weeks so we will be taking a payment of £20.00 per club to cover
all the after school clubs your child is attending up until the christmas break.

This payment can be made in the following ways:

1. Direct Bank Transfer - We will provide details on the text/email nearer to the time.
2. £20.00 cash in an envelope with your child’s name on and hand to the sports coach on

the first session back.

If the above aren’t suitable for you please can you email info@esc-schools.co.uk to find an
alternative solution as we don’t want any children missing out on attending the sports after
school clubs.

Until the next half term holiday please keep paying your usual £2.50 to the sports coach at
the end of the session.

Thanks
ESC Schools

mailto:info@esc-schools.co.uk

